Robyn Chance

I support the new cap-and-invest rule needed to implement the Climate Commitment Act. We are
facing a climate crisis and must start making changes in order to combat the rising costs to
ourselves, our environment and our economic security. A good place to start is with a policy that
addresses both our environment and our economies, by limiting emissions and putting a price on
them we can effectively do both through cap and invest. Cap and invest encourages aggressive
climate change goals providing a path to meet the greenhouse gas emission limits set in state law.
This rule supports new investments in climate resiliency programs, clean transportation, and address
health disparities across the state.



